
Bible Memory Work

Each week on Friday, the first grade students are asked to recite the Bible verse for

that week. The verse will be individually recited to me atmy desk, and each student

will receive a grade. The reference also needs to be memorized. The verse will be

practiced each day in class, and I would like your child to quote it to you once a day.

A good time to practice it is when you are praying with them before bed. You will

find the verse on the Bible note and the First Grade Note which lists all of the things

we will learn that week. These notes will be in the Tuesday folder.

Tests

During the weeks of school which have five days, I will follow this testing schedule:

Monday Writing Test
Tuesday Math Test
Wednesday Phonic Test (After spelling is started, the spelling words will

Friday
be included in the Phonic Test.)
Bible Verse Test

The tests will not start until we have completed several weeks of school. Your child

does not need to study for the writing, math, or phonics unless I tell you that they

need extra help. The spelling words and the Bible verse will need some practice at

home. The graded tests will be sent home in the Tuesday folder. Please look at the

tests, sign them (this is just so I know you had a chance to see them), and return them

in the Tuesday folder.


